
Elders 
Tom Hall: (541) 815-9247, tomsnewdirection@gmail.com 

Mike Phay: (541) 233-3506, mikephay@gmail.com 

Andrew Shafe: (971) 246-4521, andrewpjshafe@gmail.com 

Joe Stenkamp: (973) 271-3172, bjstenkamp@gmail.com 

Elder Emeritus: Michael Knower 

Deacons 
Jenny Brooks: (541) 788-0854, jennyfbc@gmail.com 

Marlene Davis: (541) 233-7779, ochococgf@gmail.com 

Marc Gattey: (831) 234-7802, marcgattey@yahoo.com 

Mary Lou Gertner: (541) 447-1451, gramma10pvl@hotmail.com 

Steve Markell: (541) 419-4165, stevemarkell@prinetime.net 

Ken Primrose: (541) 777-4753, kennethprimrose9@gmail.com  

Hispanic Ministry 
Genaro Santos: (541) 777-1356, gen_sanv61@yahoo.com 

Music & Arts 
Melissa Barker: (503) 544-7927, missy@greengrassmusic.net 

Children’s Ministry 
Jenny Brooks: (541) 788-0854, jennyfbc@gmail.com 

Women’s Ministry 
Alicia Myers: (219) 204-0984, aliciajmyers@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry 

Caleb Phay: (541) 233-6882, calebphay@gmail.com 

Church Office 

Ethan Shafe: (541) 447-7717, fbcprineville@gmail.com 

  Open: Monday 9-4, Tuesday 11-4, Thursday 9-5 

  450 SE Fairview St, Prineville, OR 97754 

  www.fbcprineville.org 
 

If you have any questions about FBC or any prayer requests, please 

don’t hesitate to email or call the office. 

FBC Prineville @fbcprineville 

Guest Wi-Fi Password | fbcprineville 

Our Mission: 
“To be a people who embody and proclaim 

the life-giving fullness of the Gospel” 

November 10th, 2024 

A  House  of  Prayer 



Order of Service 

Worship In Song 
“Yes and Amen” 

 

Call to Worship 
 

Offering & Announcements 
 

Worship In Song 
“Be Thou My Vision” 

“O Praise the Name” 
 

Ministry Spotlight 
Visitation Team 

 

Greeting Time 
 

Prayers of the People 
 

Scripture Reading 
Habakkuk 2:1-4 & 3:16-19a 

 

Sermon 
“When God's Answer Doesn't Make Sense” 

The Book of Habakkuk 

Mike Phay 
 

Communion 
 

Prayer of Confession/Assurance 
 

Worship in Song 
“Abide” 

“Praise” 
 

Benediction 

 
The prayer room (across from the bathrooms) is open during and 

after the service. There is often someone in the prayer room at the 

end of the service if you would like prayer or counsel. 

Announcements 

FBC Office Closed Tomorrow (11/11): Our office will be closed on 

Monday for Veteran’s Day. We will still be open on Tues/Thurs. 
 

Operation Christmas Child: Shoeboxes are available in the lobby 

as long as supplies last. Please return your boxes no later than the 

Sunday service on November 17th, as they will be loaded for de-

livery right after the service. Talk to Marlene Davis (541-233-7779) 

or Vicki Bobbitt (541-408-4750) if you have any questions. 
 

Hosts Needed for the Reindeer Run: This FBC tradition is a festive, 

progressive meal, hosted by families in our congregation (with no 

actual running involved, thankfully). Participants head from house 

to house in any order for food, fellowship, and fun! Would you like 

to be one of the hosts this year? Talk to Ethan to sign up! Contact 

info on the back of the bulletin. 

Welcome 

Welcome to FBC! If you are new, we invite you to fill out an info 

card located on the back of each pew and put it in the offering 

bag or drop it off at the welcome booth in the lobby. We’re glad 

you came and look forward to getting to know you better! 

This Week 

Today, 12:30 pm 2nd Service (in Spanish) Fellowship Hall 

Monday-Friday 
Weekly Prayer Times (see schedule 

on the Prayer Room door) 
Prayer Room 

Tuesday, 6 pm The Rising (youth group) Youth Room 

Wed, 9:30 am XYZ Fellowship Hall 

Wed & Thurs, 

3:30-6 pm 

The Landing 

(after-school center for youth) 
Upstairs Café 

October Budget: $31,763 Giving: $41,014 Spent: $29,113 


